Please send an email to our city officials by Tuesday,
May 21st, 2024.

Copy and Paste the following letter:

Subject Line: Remove Appropriation of Mira Mesa Community Fund!

Dear San Diego City Officials:

I'm writing to you today to urge you to remove the appropriation of $1 million dollars from the
Mira Mesa Community Fund (fund #400182) to the L160021 — Mira Mesa Pool and Skate Plaza
Phase 2 project. These funds were appropriated without the knowledge of the Mira Mesa
Community. The fund should be removed as one of the sources of funding for the project and be
restored to Fund #400182 with no earmarking.

| am respectfully asking for the inclusion of this item on the agenda for action at your May 22,
2024, Active Transportation & Infrastructure (ATl) Committee meeting.

My goals for the Mira Mesa Community funds are as follows:

1. To make sure the City Council removes the appropriation of $1 million dollars from the Mira
Mesa Community Fund to fill the funding gap for the Phase 2 renovations of the Mira Mesa
Community Park. This money is to be used for public improvements in Mira Mesa as identified
by the community.

2. Create a more transparent and inclusive system to manage the Mira Mesa Community Fund.
Every resident must have access to the history, balance, and past transactions. Every resident
must have the opportunity and equitable access to review and vote on all future requests for
disbursement.

3. Protect the Mira Mesa Community fund and explore ways to grow the fund.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

(Your First & Last Name)
(Your Physical Address)
(Your Phone Number)



